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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

No. 628/2012 
 
Date: 1st October 2012 
 

Line Wall Road – Resurfacing of Road by City Hall Area 
 

A contractor will be undertaking works to resurface a section of Line Wall Road by 

the area of the City Hall. Works will start on Tuesday 2 October 2012 as from 7.00pm 

until no later than 12 midnight over four consecutive evenings. The following traffic 

diversions will be in place. Northbound traffic along Line Wall Road from its junction 

with Cathedral Square, will be diverted southbound to continue northwards via 

Queensway. Southbound traffic flows along Line Wall Road will however remain at all 

times. Temporary roadworks and diversion signs will be placed strategically to inform 

drivers of the works ahead.  

 

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER FOR TRAFFIC, HEALTH & SAFETY 

AND TECHNICAL SERVICES 

Joshua Hassan House 

Secretary’s Lane 

Gibraltar 


